
Miss Gilbert 

  

Hi, I am Miss Gilbert and I will be the class teacher in Trevithick 

Class. 

 

I am really looking forward to teaching you and supporting your 

learning. This year we will make sure that we make great progress and 

have lots fun along the way; including lots of trips, camp and learning 

lots of new things. 

 

 

Meanwhile, here’s a bit of information about me:   

I enjoy being creative and spending time at festivals, concerts and shows. 

I love spending time with family, friends and all of their animals including; 

donkeys, ducks, dogs and cats. I’m also a big Plymouth Argyle fan (up 

the greens!), love reading and coffee!  

 

I look forward to welcoming you to Trevithick class!  


